
  

Office of the Sark Electricity Price Control Commissioner 

Notice 

Tuesday, 24th July, 2018  

 

On the 29th of June, my Notice explained that I would not be able to set an 

Electricity Price Control Order on 1st July, owing to the need to allow Sark 

Electricity Limited time to respond to a response to the consultation and me 

time to consider issues raised by Collas-Crill, acting for Sark Electricity Limited. 

Collas-Crill has informed me that they will not be responding but I am still 

analysing the issues raised by Collas-Crill. I had intended to be able to come to 

a final decision by 23rd July but the legal details have required more 

deliberation than I had appreciated. I aim to make a final judgement by the 

middle of August, 2018.  

Anthony White  

Commissioner  

commissioner@epc.sark.gg  

  

  


